
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Register of Pupils’ 
Admission to the Schools 

 
The governing bodies of The Collett School and St. Luke’s School/ Forest House Education 

Center delegate to the Heads of School, the keeping of the registers permitting to pupils’ 

admission. The school’s register of admission is governed by Hertfordshire SN Team, 

Apsley, Hertfordshire. The schools’ registers are kept and updated in accordance with 

admissions to the schools by the local authority, by appropriate school staff. 


